Hibs ticket arrangements for
play-off semi final

[x]

Hibs have confirmed the away ticket arrangements for the
Scottish Premiership Play-0ff Semi-Final First Leg against
Queen of the South or Rangers, which will take place on
Wednesday 20 May (kick off 7.45pm).

Tickets will go on sale at 10am on Monday 18 May. A priority
window will be in operation based on loyalty points totals.

If Queen of the South are the opponents in the play-off semi-
final Hibs will be given an allocation of approximately 2,900
tickets for the away fixture. From 1l0am on Monday 18 May until
10am on Tuesday 19 May tickets will be on sale only to those
supporters with 105 points or more, limited to one ticket per
person. From 10am on Tuesday 19 May remaining tickets will be
on general sale, with no limit on the number of tickets
available for each person.

Should Rangers progress to the play-off semi-final Hibs will
be given an allocation of approximately 950 tickets for Ibrox
Stadium. From 1l0am on Monday 18 May until 10am on Tuesday 19
May tickets will be on sale only to those supporters with 180
points or more, limited to one ticket per person. From 10am on
Tuesday 19 May any remaining tickets will be on general sale,
again limited to one ticket per person.

Director Amit Moudgil said: “Myself and fellow Director, Frank
Dougan, reviewed all the options in relation to loyalty points
with the team at the club, and took in the broad views of the
support with respect of this. Together, we set the thresholds
based on the tickets available with the main aim of giving
those fans who attend all or most of our games the first
chance to purchase a ticket. The loyalty scheme was introduced
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to help us manage demand for games like this. It is still in
its infancy though and we will be looking to refine it further
in the future.”

Regrettably given the limited time available to sell and
distribute tickets we will be unable to offer postage, given
the risk that tickets would not arrive in time. All tickets
purchased online or via the Call Centre therefore must be
collected from the Ticket Office before the game.



